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January 11, 2019

Dear Smith STEM Families,

The new year gives all of us an opportunity to reflect and set new goals. As you
may know, one of our continued professional focus areas for the 2018-2019 school year
is developing our student’'s 21st Century skills through our “Habits of Mind.” --
Curiosity, Kindness, Collaboration, Communication, Perseverance, Responsibility,
Creativity, and Critical Thinking and Problem Solving. These are the ways of being that
guide people in making decisions in everyday life and are at the center of effective,
student-centered, lifelong learning here at Smith STEM School.

We continue to challenge our students to explore interests, take initiative, set
goals, demonstrate persistent effort, adapt to change with resilience, exhibit ethical
leadership, responsible citizenship, and individual responsibility. Our students at Smith
STEM are busy wondering, noticing, and exploring. Through our inquiry based learning
our students are involved in solving authentic problems, working with others, and
building real solutions. Through our integrated approach to STEM education focused on
real-world, authentic problems, students learn to reflect on the problem-solving process
and construct their own knowledge of the world around them.

This year we continue to make a concentrated effort to “spotlight” a Habit of Mind
each month. While all of the Habits of Mind are important, we emphasize one each
month to target our instruction and deepen our understanding. So far this year we have
focused on Kindness (October), Responsibility (November and December), and Critical
Thinking & Problem Solving (January). We will continue to showcase a Habit of Mind
each month for the remainder of the school year. Stay tuned to see what our Habit of
Mind will be for February!

To see many of our Habits of Mind in action please plan to join us on Thursday,
January 31 from 6-7:30 for our annual STEM Night. This is a fun evening where
families have the opportunity to participate in STEM activities TOGETHER. The
Connecticut Science Center, our partners in inquiry, will be here facilitating a few
stations. Everyone who participates will have their name entered in a raffle. We hope
to see you then!

Kind Regards,

Teresa Giolito
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Thursday, January 17, 2019

Thursday, January 31, 2019

PTO Meeting - Library

6:00 pm-7:30 pm
Monday, January 21, 2019
Martin Luther King Day

No School

Friday, January 25, 2019
Pride Assembly

2:30 pm - 3:15 pm
Tuesday, January 29, 2019
Magnet Open House

6:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Stem Take Apart Lego Night
6:00 pm - 7:30 pm

Tuesday, February 12, 2019
Lotsa Pasta Night
6:00pm—7:30 pm

Thursday, February 21, 2019

Pre-K Auer Farm

8:45 am—12:00 pm
PTO Meeting—Library
6:00 pm—7:30 pm

Mondays
Homework Center

3:20 pm—4:20 pm
Tuesdays
Homework Center
3:20 pm—4:20 pm
Band Practice
7:45 am—=8:30 am
Wednesdays
Choir Practice
7:45 am—8:30 am
Thursdays
Homework Center
3:20 pm—4:20 pm
Fridays

5th Grade Orchestra
7:40 am—8:30 am

On Going Activities

January 10—February 7

Kindergarten STEAM PM

Thursdays 3:00 pm—4:00 pm

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
No School

Monday, January 21, 2019







